
Keeping Pupils Safe on the Internet 
 

 

At Edgewood we consider Internet safety to be very important. These are the 

guidelines and principals which  we teach the  children in school. We would be 

grateful if you could reinforce these at home. Always ensure that you know 

when your child is accessing the internet and which websites they are visiting. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1  Think then Click 
 

 We only use the internet when an adult is with us. 

 
 We can click on the buttons or links when we know what 

they do. 
 

 We can search the Internet with an adult. 

 
 We always ask if we get lost on the Internet. 

 
 We can send and open emails with our teacher. 

 
 We can write polite and friendly emails to people that 

we know. 
 

Key Stage 2 Think then Click 

 We ask permission before using the Internet. 

 We only use websites that an adult has chosen. 

 We tell an adult if we see anything we are uncomfortable with. 

 We immediately close any web page we not sure about. 

 We only e-mail people an adult has approved. 

 We only send online communications that are polite and friendly. 

 We never give out personal information or passwords. 

 We never arrange to meet anyone we don’t know. 

 We do not open e-mails sent by anyone we don’t know. 

 We do not use Internet chat rooms. 


